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GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

Term 2 
 

Week 2 
 

Monday 6th Nov 
 
 

Tuesday 7th Nov 
 
 

Wed 8th Nov 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 9th Nov 
3-4pm Yr4 –6  
Football Club 
 

Friday 10th Nov 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 
 

Week 3 
 

Monday 6th Nov 
 
 

Tuesday 7th Nov 
 
 

Wed 8th Nov 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 9th Nov 
3-4pm Yr4 –6  
Football Club 
 

Friday 10th Nov 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE! 
 

Burgoyne:  Burgoyne:          463463  

Connaught:    431Connaught:    431  

Redoubt:        411 Redoubt:        411   

Kearsney:        449Kearsney:        449 

         Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Shuwasna, Sudip,  
                          Oliver T, Jason P, Theo and Drishya. 
 

                         The winner this week is…  DRISHYA!!   

                         Please turn over to read her work.   

Website  

Workshop  

We are running a website 

workshop on  

8th November at 2pm.  

We will be sharing 

YouTube tutorials to help 

parents get the best out of 

the website and app.  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 

Our superstars this week are: Ashna, Sudip, Jason P, 

 Unique, Blake, Meadow, Lara, Joseph, Jude, Aamira, 
 Bianca, Chloe B & Oliver W. 

 

Well done! 

Farewell to Mr Kennedy  
As you will have realised from 

our advert yesterday, Mr  
Kennedy has made the  

decision to retire from his role 
as Caretaker of the school.  

He will be leaving at the end 
of the month. I’m sure you will 
join me in wishing him well for 

the future.  

UP TO DATE CONTACT DETAILS 
  

In order for the website and 

school app to work effectively, it is 

essential that we have up to date 

contact details for all parents.   
 

Currently the system is  

recognising only 34 smartphone 

numbers.   
 

If you did NOT receive a Smart 

message today, then we may have 

incorrect or no contact details for 

you.  If we did not have a 

smartphone number for you, we 

will have emailed you, so if you did 

not get an email or smartphone 

message let us know which  

address you need us to use.   
 

This is a new system so we will not 

be using all the functions straight 

away.  Initially we will be focusing 

on getting all parents access so 

please help us!  
 

Thank you!  


